
 
 

                   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Studio Rehearsals: 
These rehearsals will replace regularly scheduled classes 
in June, unless specifically notified by the teacher.  
 Please notify your teacher if you will not be able to attend 
any of these rehearsals.   

 
Friday, June 1st   
“Over the Rainbow” (12 noon – Recreational Classes):  
4:00-5:15 pm 
“Over the Rainbow” (4 pm – Recreational Classes):   

5:15-6:30 pm  

“Over the Rainbow” Opening Number:  6:30-7:30 pm   

 

Saturday, June 2nd  

“The Wonderful Wizard of Oz” Act 1:  9 am-12 pm  

“The Wonderful Wizard of Oz” Act 2:  1-4 pm 
 

Monday, June 4th   
“Over the Rainbow” (LPAC):  4:30-5:30 pm 
 

Tuesday, June 5th  

“The Wonderful Wizard of Oz” Act 1:  5-8 pm  

 

Wednesday, June 6th  

“The Wonderful Wizard of Oz” Act 2:  5-8 pm  

 
Thursday, June 7th “Somewhere Over the Rainbow” 
Dress Rehearsal 

Recreational Classes and Solos/Duos/Trios Call: 2 pm  
Dress rehearsal: 3:00- 5:00 pm  
Opening Number/LPAC/Dads Call: 5 pm  
Dinner Break: 5:00-5:30 pm  
Opening Number Dress Rehearsal: 5:30-6:00 pm  
LPAC, Lil’ PAC, Teacher’s Dress Rehearsal: 6-9 pm 
 

Marley and Mics Fundraiser: 
We will have a dinner fundraiser starting this Tuesday and 
Thursday for the week two weeks to raise money for 
microphones and Marley for the front of the stage.  
Please support us in these efforts by planning to join us 
for dinner!! 
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Wonderful Wizard of Oz  
Tech Week Schedule 

 
Monday, June 11th – Blocking 
Act 1 Student Call:  1:00 pm  
Warm-up and Mic Check:  1:15-2:00 pm   
“Wonderful Wizard of Oz” Act 1:  2:00-5:00 pm 
Dinner Break:  5:00-5:30 pm  
Act 2 Student Call:  5:30 pm  
“Wonderful Wizard of Oz” Act 2:  6:00-9:00 pm 
 
Tuesday, June 12th – Tech   
Act 1 Student Call:  1:00 pm  
On Stage Warm-up:  1:15-2:00 pm  
“Wonderful Wizard of Oz” Act 1:  2:00-5:00 pm 
Dinner Break:  5:00-5:30 pm  
Act 2 Student Call:  5:30 pm  
“Wonderful Wizard of Oz” Act 2:  6:00-9:00 pm  
 
Wednesday, June 13th – Dress Rehearsal 
(Full make-up and costume)  
Student Call:  4:00 pm  
On Stage Warm-up:  4:15-4:45 pm  
“Wonderful Wizard of Oz” Dress Rehearsal:  
5:00 pm  
 
Thursday, June 14th – Opening Night  
Student Call:  5:30 pm  
 

These Are All 
Mandatory Rehearsals 

 
All the latest recital information 

can also be found at 
http://www.labelleperformingarts.com/ 

ShowcaseInformation.htm 

2011-2012 Calendar 
August 22 Classes Begin 

November 4-6 
Greater Gulf Coast 
Arts Festival 

November 19 
Costume Payments 
Due 

November 21-
26 

Closed for 
Thanksgiving Break 

December 19-
31 

Closed for Christmas 
Break 

January 31 
Late Costume 
Payments 

March 19-24 
Closed for Spring 
Break 

March 26-31 Costume Week 

April 6 
Closed for Good 
Friday 

April 16-21 Picture Week 

April 23 Program Ads due 

May 28 
Closed for Memorial 
Day 

June 4 In-Studio Rehearsal 

June 7 
Tech Day at UWF for 
“Somewhere Over the 
Rainbow” 

June 10 
Performances For 
“Somewhere Over the 
Rainbow”  

June 11-13 
Tech Week for “The 
Wonderful Wizard of 
Oz” 

 

 



 
 

 

LaBelle Performing Arts 8253 Chellie Rd Pensacola, FL 32526 
850.944.5650       www.LaBellePerformingArts.com    
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Musical Theatre Recital: 
The musical theatre department will hold its spring recital 
this Friday evening May 18th.  Please call for details. 

 
Spring Music Recital: 
Please mark your calendars and join us for our Spring 
Music Recital, Saturday, May 19 at 1:00 pm.  Call time 
for performers will be 12:30 pm, unless other times are 
required by a specific teacher.  Please let your students 
know!! 
 

Musical Theatre and Music Recital Videos: 
Please turn in your video order forms no later than the 
day of your performance.  Videos are $35. 
 

New Parent Orientation: 
New Parent Orientation Meeting on Saturday, May 19!  
We will have two separate orientations for "Somewhere 
Over the Rainbow" and "Wizard of Oz". 

 
Recital Tickets: 
Tickets may be picked up beginning Tuesday, May 29th 
at the front desk. 

 
Recital Pictures: 
Recital pictures will be available for pickup on Tuesday 
May 29th at the front desk.  
 

Shirts and Programs: 
We’re hoping to receive our Wizard of Oz, and Over the 
Rainbow T-Shirts and programs at the beginning of June.   

 
Volunteer to Usher: 
We need ushers for each performance of “Over the 
Rainbow” and “Wonderful Wizard of Oz”. Please speak 
with Mrs. Leslie Blankenship at the front desk if you are 
interested in helping.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Smile@shehee.com 

     850.478.8844 
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